TRANSLATION

Letter from Antoine Marguier, dated 23 September 2000

To whom it may concern:

Erminie Blondel is a member (violist) of the youth orchestra that I conduct. For the last several years, we have been fortunate that she has performed soprano solos in each of the ten concerts that we give every season. Each time, and in the most varied repertoires, Erminie brings us a greater degree of sensitivity and emotion. Her great enthusiasm for music, and particularly for singing, her dynamism, and the passion that is always with her makes Erminie a precious element of our orchestra. She has the gifts and the qualities that permit her to hope for a brilliant future as a singer, and it is without any hesitation that I recommend her to you.

Antoine Marguier

Director and conductor

Orchestre à Cordes du Pays de Gex

